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We’re Back!

Goal-
 Homecoming
 Class Officers
 Cultural Field Trips
 No Red Ink Implementation

Total Enrollment-518
9th 137
10th 141
11th 122
12th 118
Attendance-70%
9th 73%
10th 69%

11th 70%
12th 70%
Home Visits-24

Transfer In:13
Transfer Out:7
Drop:23
Perfect Attendance:3
Near Perfect:16
Great Attendance:18
Referrals:14
7 Tobacco (Vape)
2 Fight
5 others

Learning Center

We are currently utilizing our cafeteria for the Learning Center when we do not have substitutes 
for classes. This is our best solution given the circumstances with no subs, isolation/quarantine 
leave, sick leave, SR leave and just personal business. While in the Learning Center students work 
on their Google Classroom homework and are monitored in a calm environment. Students know and 
follow the expectations.

Cultural Field Trips & Native American Day

Each grade level planned a cultural fieldtrip the week of September 20-24, and one for September 
21, 2021. We appreciate all those that made this week happen: Transportation, Food Service, 



consultants, teachers, support staff and BPS Admin for allowing us to be out learning about our 
culture.

Seniors: Buffalo Jump Two Medicine and Smith Ranch
Junior: Smith Ranch and Tipi Rings-Elk Island Buffalo Herd, Badger Two Medicine
Sophomores: Harvesting Medicinal Plants (Looking Glass, Babb, St. Mary)
Freshmen: AMS Ranch, Hike to the Badlands
Oh’Kiitoopii (To Ride) Club: Traditional Games. https://youtu.be/-gD7MzJIlvA

No Red Ink Implementation
All advisory classes are introducing the curriculum of No Red Ink in Advisory class that will work on basic skills and commonly misspelled words. Training was given to all 
teachers. The goal is for students to over practice these skills so they become regular habit.

We encourage you to see and acknowledge the positives we have going on here at BHS!

https://youtu.be/-gD7MzJIlvA

